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PIN NOTICE FOR SEN TRAVEL TRAINING 


We are looking to renew our contract for independent travel training in order to:


1. Provide specialist assessment, practical training and advice to young people aged 10- 25 with special educational needs (SEN) and disabilities so that they can travel independently between home and school/college using public transport.
1. To provide travel buddies for young people not yet travel trained or who are not able to travel independently following travel training.
1. To provide travel training to vulnerable adults.  

This would be in context of supporting young people to develop a valuable life skill, increasing their independence as well as reducing pressure on the SEN and adult social care travel budgets.  The contractor would need to work closely with parents/carers and schools, keeping them involved and informed in the travel training process. They would also be required to promote the service providing information, publicity, support and advice to young people, parents, teachers, adults and other professionals about independent travel.

The contract would initially be for three years with an estimated total value of around £300,000.

Camden council will be holding a supplier market engagement day on the 8th March 2019 - Time 9:30am – 12:30pm

Office – 5 Pancras square, N1C 4AG,London Borough of Camden

Kind regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Procurement team


